
To the Town of Canandaigua Zoning Board of Appeals: 

 

Regarding: 4965 Waters Edge Drive, Canandaigua Ny 14424 (Requesting Area Variance) 

 

Commenting: 

Chris and Carol Hilarski 

3351 County Road 16 

Canandaigua NY 14424 

 

To the Board of Appeals and meeting to be held on 10/17/17. 

  We have no problem with the consent of the area variance or construction to be completed at 4965 

Water’s Edge. What we are concerned about will be all the large trucks and construction equipment that 

will be needed to complete the project. The construction that has been occurring three houses north 

has destroyed the road, damaged property and created allot of turmoil for the neighborhood.  At times 

these vehicles have created dangerous situations. All we ask is that any vehicles using Waters Edge be of 

proper size to make deliveries to this project.  

  We would like to request a list of the Builders and Delivery Companies so that we can complain directly 

to the correct people about any damage that WILL occur.  

  We would like to request that any of the workers who will be on this project park only on the property 

of 4965 Waters Edge and respect the slow speed of vehicles requested when entering and exiting 

Waters Edge.  After all it is a one lane private road. 

Thanks for the opportunity to comment of this request of the Board of Appeals. 

 

Chris and Carol Hilarski 

 


